
2022 District UMW Officers 
 

President — Judi Dickens 
Vice President — Joan Simmons 
Treasurer — Margaret Larson 
Secretary — Connie Vance 
Spiritual Growth — Pat Clark  
Social Action — Gladys Scott 
Membership Nurture & Outreach — 

      Peggy Patrick and Donna Ward-Welch 

Open positions: Education and  
Interpretation/Reading Program 
and Communications Coordinator 

Vision
Pensacola District United Women in Faith                                                                                       Summer 2022 

2022 Calendar  
 

Pensacola District  
United Women in Faith 

 

Please hold these dates. Watch for 
emails/flyers with details and changes.  
 

September 24—Spiritual Day Apart, 
Bellview UMC, Pensacola, FL 

October 22—Mission Study, “Finding 
Peace in an Anxious World,” Debbie 
Bracewell, Instructor. Location TBA 

Team Meetings—Aug 19, Sep 16, 
Oct 14 and Dec 2. 

Alabama-West Florida 
Conference United Women in 

Faith 
 

July 22-23—Mission u, Aldersgate 

UMC, Montgomery,  AL  

October 7-8—AWF-UMW Conference 

Spiritual Enrichment Retreat (SER) and 

2023 EX. Mission Team election & 

installation, Blue Lake Assembly 

President’s Message     

Summer is here!   

     Most of you have taken the summer off from meeting 

together but I hope you are looking forward to fall and all the 

upcoming activities.   

     One summer activity is Mission u and you still have time to 

register. The new format is one day and one class, “Who Can 

We Be Together,” a study of Luke 13. I hope you are able to 

participate. https://www.awf-umw.org has registration links. 
 

Coming this fall: 

     Your Pensacola District team is working on a very special 

Spiritual Day Apart which will be on September 24 at Bellview 

UMC in Pensacola. We hope to see many of you there to share 

the day. 

     The Alabama-West Florida Conference United Women in 

Faith will hold the Spiritual Enrichment Retreat at Blue Lake, 

October 7-8, 2022.  Watch for the opportunity to register. 

     On October 22, we will have a Mission Study, “Finding 

Peace in an Anxious World.” Debbie Bracewell, our Conference 

President will be the instructor. Please contact me if you would 

like to host this event. 

     We have been asked to consider holding new officer training 

before the end of the year. Most units know who will be in 

leadership in the new year so training in November instead of 

January will help all officers as they begin 2023. I would love 

feedback from each of you on this idea. 
 

Thank you to everyone who attended our gathering in May, we 

had 41 people from 7 units who came together to hear and 

participate in the lesson presented by Kathleen Logan, author of 

Women’s Wisdom, Pass It On. Another “thank you” to Gulf 

Breeze United Women in Faith who graciously hosted the 

morning’s event. 
 

As I am writing this note I am preparing to head to The Annual 

Conference in Montgomery, Alabama, a new experience for me 

but it is part of the duties of the District President. I will do my 

best to represent our District well. I hope to have information to 

share with you when I return. 
 

Thank you again for your support. Many of you have been more 

than kind as I try to fill the position as District President. I have 

been blessed with a lot of support and a great team that helps me 

plan and execute all that I need to do. 
 

Have a beautiful summer, be safe and happy. 

Blessings,  Judi Dickens                                                     

God calls us to expand our vision. 

https://www.awf-umw.org
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Social Action—“Sisters of Hope” 

wants to congratulate Jordan Peacock 

for taking his GED 

test and passing it, 

now he is on his way 

to either the military 

or college. We have 

two new students 

testing to get into 

tutoring during 

Monday night 

classes. 

     Gladys Scott, 

co-founder of 

"Sisters of Hope," 

is our District 

Social Action Coordinator and a 

member of the Esther Circle, United 

Women in Faith at Community Life 

Church in Gulf Breeze Florida.  

Gladys Scott with 
Jordan Peacock 

First United Methodist Church, Pensacola  

United Women in Faith—Lunch Bunch News 

"Following a review of James E. Atwood's book, AMERICA 

AND IT GUNS, A Theological Expose," the UMW Lunch 

Bunch Group held two meetings on "Gun Violence in our 

Community." Feeling there were many people who would be 

interested in the topic as well as the speakers, the group decided 

to open the meeting to other interested persons.  

     On April 26, Escambia County Sheriff Chip Simmons gave 

us much to think about. In addition to gun violence in our 

community, he also explained his duties, as well as those of his 

employees, which was most enlightening. It was heartening to 

know that he has initiated a mentoring program for young "men" 

which is proactive in working with the group promoting positive 

self-images, etc. It was named the State of Florida "Program of 

the Year" in 2021. Congratulations Chip Simmons & the 

Escambia County Sheriff's Department!  

     On May 24, Chief of Police for the City of Pensacola, Eric 

Randall, was our special guest. He was very explicit in telling us 

about gun violence + many other duties of the Pensacola Police 

Department. We learned that one BAD act of gun violence can 

cost our community up to $1,000,000.00 – this includes 

personnel cost, court 

cost, victims cost, cost 

to the perpetrator, etc. 

We enjoyed learning 

much more about the 

workings of the Police 

Department & Chief 

Randall, a native of 

Pensacola & graduate 

of Washington High 

School. Following his 

service in the U.S. 

Navy working security, 

he had an illustrious 

career in law enforce-

ment work prior to 

applying for the position as the Chief of the Pensacola Police 

Department. Chief Randall left us with a statement that has been 

resonating with me following the Uvalde, Texas killings. "You 

hear something -- you say something."  

     We are indeed blessed to have these two committed men in 

charge of law enforcement in our community. Let us remember 

them in our prayers. 

                            Nettie Joseph, Chairman Lunch Bunch Group  

Jennifer Piver & Peggy Groves present a 

Prayer Shawl to Chief Randall following his 

presentation.  

Co-President Sandra Brubaker and Past 
President Vikki Snider of Gulf Breeze 
UWFaith attended Assembly in Orlando. 

A Note from our Treasurer 

The United Methodist 

Church is in a time of 

upheaval but as United 

Women in Faith we will still come 

together to support women and children 

in need across America and the world. 

     Please send any money you can from 

your units each quarter and not wait 

until the end of the year. In this time of 

rising prices for basic necessities the 

need is even greater. If your unit is 

struggling or you just need some help 

please call or text me, 850-217-6960. 

                               Margaret Larson 

 

 

 



UWFaith Reading Program Note from Judi Dickens 

I know many may have seen this before but it is worth sharing again.  This is the first two pages 

of the Reading Program catalog and I had not seen all this information before, I am guessing I 

am not alone. 

*2022-NOTE: New website address 

https://uwfaith.org/resources/2022-reading-program/ 
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*2022 new link—see note below. 

https://uwfaith.org/resources/2022-reading-program/


 

The Reading Program is rewarding.  
                  

2022-NOTE: New website address 

https://uwfaith.org/resources/2022-reading-program/ 
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https://uwfaith.org/resources/2022-reading-program/

